DRAFT


SBDM MINUTES – MAY 1, 2008

The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 4:15 p.m.  Members present were Norma Olivencia, Tammy Hall, Gayla Routt,  Mika Tapia, Derisa Hindle, Chelsie Mansell, Judy Carter and Teresa Morgan.  The recording secretary was Mary Silva.


OPENING BUSINESS

The agenda was approved by the council.

The April minutes were approved by the council as read.


GOOD NEWS

(  CATS Testing is over.  It went very smoothly and preparations for it were adequate.


BUDGET REPORT

(  We reviewed our school activity fund budget.  

(  PPA budget proposal was approved by the council.


COMMITTEE REPORTS

(  FRC – We reviewed Leslie’s May schedule.  


PLANNING

(  The council discussed giving each teacher a box of copy paper at the beginning of the school year for 2008-09 to use in the copy machine.  After they use all of it, they will have to purchase their own.  We will reduce the amount charged per copy on the machine when they go over 200 copies.

(  The council considered whether we would have a full-time assistant principal for 2008-09.  Mrs. Morgan explained that half of the salary would have to come out of our per pupil allocation and it would take approximately half of our per pupil allocation to cover salary and benefits.   We discussed the possibility that if we don’t have a full-time AP, we could possibly hire a person to chair ARC meetings to free up time for the principal and the counselor to be more readily available to focus on curriculum.


POLICIES

(  The council reviewed and approved the Title I Parent Compact.


OTHER DECISIONS

(  Mrs. Morgan informed the council that Woodland will have four full-time related arts teachers for 2008-09.

(  The council members approved and signed the textbook approval form.















NEW BUSINESS

(  SBDM Nominations and elections will take place by the end of the school year.

EXECUTIVE SESSION
(   Chalis Packer and Charlotte Ulis both received non-renewal notices.  They are both eligible for rehire.

(   All part-time ESS and Title I employees were non-renewed.  All are eligible for rehire.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 p.m.  Our next meeting will be held on Thursday,  June 5th.
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